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HAZEL HAWKINS MEMORIAL HOSPITAL RECEIVES 

LETTER OF INTENT FROM INSIGHT 
 

 

January 8, 2024 - Hollister, Calif. –  Today, during a special meeting of the San Benito Health Care 

District (SBHCD), Board Members heard from representatives of INSIGHT, a group interested in the 

purchase of Hazel Hawkins Memorial Hospital (HHMH) and its assets.  After an extensive review of 

a draft Letter of Intent (LOI) , and after the public meeting where INSIGHT outlined its plans and 

commitment to the community, the Board authorized execution of the LOI and provided 

authority to continue negotiations and due diligence, paving the way for a potential formal 

agreement. If an agreement can be reached, the Board will need to vote on approval of that 

agreement and then submit it to voters for a final ratification later this year. INSIGHT is the third 

party who has both shown interest and possesses the financial requirements needed to sustain 

and grow healthcare access for San Benito County residents. The District received a LOI from 

American Advanced Management in August, and is waiting for a formal proposal from the 

County.  
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About Hazel Hawkins Memorial Hospital 

Hazel Hawkins Memorial Hospital is a full-service, public agency hospital delivering modern medicine and compassionate 

care to the growing San Benito County community. HHMH offers hundreds of health services across multiple locations, 

including top-tier specialists, a modern Emergency Department, and a state-of-the-art Women’s Center. To learn more 

about Hazel Hawkins Memorial Hospital and the Hazel Hawkins Hospital Foundation, please visit www.hazelhawkins.com. 

https://www.iinn.com/

